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On Friday, October 2nd, 2020, members of the Las Vegas community had a meeting for ACLC activities. 

 

It was concluded meaningfully with the reports of the past church visits. The next meeting will plan how 

to specify ACLC outreach activities. We encourage more members to participate. 

 

 


